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Kelly Perkins

From: Cristy Spottswood <cristy@spottswoodlaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 10:41 AM
To: Enid Torregrosa
Cc: Kelly Perkins
Subject: 822 Sawyer

Enid, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to speak with me this morning.  Per our conversation, we are formally requesting that the 
items relating to 822 Sawyers Lane that are on tonight’s HARC agenda (numbers 27 and 28)  be postponed until the next 
scheduled HARC meeting.  I look forward to sitting down with you on Monday to discuss the project further. 
 
Thank you again, 
Cristy 
 
Cristina Lyn Spottswood, Esq. 
Spottswood, Spottswood & Spottswood 
500 Fleming Street 
Key West, Florida 33040 
(305) 294-9556. Extension 240 
Facsimile: (305) 292-1982 
cristy@spottswood.com  
 
 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 

This electronic mail transmission has been sent from a lawyer and/or law firm. It may contain information that is confidential, 
privileged, proprietary, or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified 
that you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate this message, any part of it, or any attachments. If you have 
received this message in error, please delete this message and any attachments from your system without reading the content and 
notify the sender immediately of the inadvertent transmission. There is no intent on the part of the sender to waive any privilege, 
including the attorney-client privilege, which may attach to this communication. Thank you for your cooperation. Please be advised 
that emails may not be checked by the attorneys over prolonged periods; therefore, urgent matters should be brought 
to the attorneys’ attention through means other than email. 


